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18 December 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 3rd January, Year One and Two will be having their Hook Day to introduce their 

exciting new topic: ‘Rio de Vida’ which is a carnival themed topic focusing on Brazil. 

As part of the day, we will be having a Brazilian carnival where the children will be taking part in a 

variety of Carnival activities. For this, can your child come to school dressed in brightly coloured 

clothing ready for the carnival (e.g. bright top and trousers/leggings). You do not need to bring 

school uniform for your child to change into. 

Thank you for your support. 

KS1 Teaching Team 

 


